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You don't often get email from md.proubasta@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[External Email] 
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Dear Ms. Berger:

Wilderness means wilderness: No ANILCA cabins, no structures, no interference with what
Nature wants to do with itself and the wild creatures in it. 

Wilderness everywhere is shrinking under the push of humanity. Please let Alaska be a model
to others. Phase out ANILCA cabins.

Sincerely,
Dolores Proubasta
Fayetteville AR 7701

-- 
If all the insects were to disappear from the earth, within 50 years all life on earth would end. 
If all human beings disappeared from the earth, within 50 years all forms of life would
flourish. -- Jonas Salk, virologist
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